From: David Gill

To: Thurrock FPG
Subject: RE: Adequacy of consultation request for Thurrock Flexible Generation Plant
Date: 01 June 2020 09:04:51

Attachments: -

Dear Tracey Williams

| refer to your letter dated 29 May 2020, in which you asked for this authority’s views on the
adequacy of consultation carried out by the application. | write to confirmed that in our opinion
that adequate consultation has been carried out with this authority on the proposed
development at the above site.

| hope this is sufficient for your purposes.

Yours sincerely,

David Gill BSc. (Hons) MRTPI
Principal Planning Officer Development Control Planning Services Growth Basildon Borough Council
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